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There are many options for Oregonians to upgrade their homes and buildings for 

better health, lower costs, less pollution, and higher resilience. Yet finding and 

applying for incentives and rebates for efficient heat pumps, improved insulation, 

sturdier doors and windows, and clean electric cooking can be a challenge.  

 

Since many of these programs have different rules and requirements, they can be 

complex and overwhelming to navigate. One Stop Shop 2.0 (HB 3081) aims to offer 

live support to help users navigate the many available upgrades and rebates. 

Oregonians will get direct assistance from someone in their part of the state to make 

their home projects more affordable through locating programs they qualify for, 

connect with trusted contractors, and ask questions (to a live human!) along the way.  

 


